
 

 

Serving Men motivated towards substance abuse recovery in an encouraging environment 
focused on holistic healing! 
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Our 5k was doused with color 

and success! Bringing in just 

over $5,000 and 198 

participants! We are thankful for 

the wonderful sponsors that 

made this possible, especially 

Moorehead Foundation and 

Affordable Housing 
Corporation! 

Painted with 
Grace 

Derek- Our newest Grad! 

This past quarter we are blessed to announce a 

resident graduated! Derek came into Grace House 

quiet, but after just a couple weeks he opened up. 

He had made a few mistakes in his past, but was 

motivated to change the direction of his life. He 

spent his days working at a local car wash. In this 

short period of time, he was able to work his way 

into a supervisory role. He helped out the other 

residents by giving them rides to probation or AA 

meetings. Derek’s completion of the 3 phase 

program resulted in him experiencing a positive 

change in his life. Derek continues to work hard 

and well with his sponsor. He didn’t have any 

relapses during his stay. He has built a solid 

foundation for recovery and is committed to the 

daily application of new coping and problem 

solving skills. We have high hopes for his future!  
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Walkthrough of a Grace House Participant’s Day 
Rise and shine starts at 6:30am! The day begins with devotions led by volunteers. The rest of the day 

differs for each participant. Some leave for work, others head out to find work, and others attend 

Milestone to receive an array of services designed to assist them in developing strategies for self-

improvement and change necessary for positive outcomes in their lives and our community. The 

various programs participants attend include: Mountain Movers, a 105-day recovery program, and 

Narcotics/Alcohol Anonymous groups. Participants must be back in the house by 11pm with lights 
out at 1am. Repeat. 

NEW WEBSITE! 

Grace House will have a new website starting mid-July. For now, continue to 

visit www.workingcreations.com/Grace/. After July 15th, the new address will 

be www.gracehousemarion.org. We hope this new addition will make it easier 

to access current information about Grace House. In the future, if you would 

like to receive newsletters via email. Please send your email information to 
gracehousemarion@gmail.com.    

Thankful for our Sponsors 
Our doors would not be open without the generous 

support from all of our donors and sponsors! We 

would like to take a moment to thank Cornerstone, 

Milestone, the Psychology Department at Indiana 

Wesleyan University, Affordable Housing & 

Community Development Corporation, Moorehead 

Foundation, and all the individual donors. The lives 

being changed will affect the generations coming up! 

Please continue to pray for all the participants of 
Grace House! 

Grace House is here to serve the community. If you have male friends or relatives that are 

struggling with substance abuse, feel free to introduce them to Grace House. Please call 

Earnest Anderson, Executive Director, at 765-674-5990 to receive an application and 

brochure. If you would like a tour or to see the facility, please take time to stop by Grace 
House at 2219 S Washington St, Marion, IN 46953.  

JUST A REMINDER…. 
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